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HURRICANE SANDY
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Photo caption: Senator Fuschillo is pictured as he distributes supplies during the recent program
he sponsored to help residents continue to recover from Hurricane Sandy.

Senator Charles J. Fuschillo, Jr. (R-Merrick), Assemblyman David McDonough (R-North
Merrick), and Long Island Cares recently joined together in sponsoring a free supply distribution program
in Wantagh to help families continue to recover from the effects of Hurricane Sandy.

As part of the program, representatives from Long Island Cares distributed cleaning supplies,
heaters, blankets, non-perishable food, water, and pet food to residents in need. The program took place at



Wantagh Park

Residents who could not attend the program but are in need of assistance can call Senator
Fuschillo’s office at 516-882-0630 or Long Island Cares at 631-582-FOQD.



